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WELCOME

Dear Parents/Guardians,

1am so happy to have your child in my class. Third Grade is an exciting
year where students will gain academic independence, explore new ways
of learning, and create all kinds of meaningful relationships. Each student
will develop and explore new skills to help them in their academics. | will
strive to make each day of learning a fun and enriching process through
getting to know your kids, building our classroom community, and creating
lessons that meet each child's needs of learning. Our first day is August
21st and | am so excited to meet all of you and see what this year will
bring! See you soon!

Your Teacher,
Miss. Warden





